Dear Cros-Lex Middle School Families,

We are excited to announce that we will be bringing back the Cros-Lex Cup this
yearl We will be hosting this event on Monday. June &th, 2022 for all grade levels. This
event is very similar fo a field day, with a litfle bit of team building added in. We will also
be focusing on our positive behavior expectations leading up to and during this event. All
students that practice our Pioneer PRIDE behavior will be eligible to participate in this
event. Any student that receives a referral between May 16th and May 27th will be
excluded from this event. Also, any student that is unwilling to practice our PRIDE
behavior during this event will be removed from the activities and possibly sent home for
the da\/. Students will have the opportunity to purchase a grade level t-shirt for this event
to show their school spiritl The form is attached and will need to be returned with
payment by Thursday, May 12th. Ve are super excited to bring this event back and can't
wait to celebrate positive behavior with our hard working students! Please contact Mrs.
Shanks (hshanks@croslexorg) or Mrs. Redman (sredman@croslexorg with any questions
regarding this event.

Thank you\.
CLMS Staff
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